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The next International Congress of Mathematicians will take place in Berlin, Germany 

from Tuesday, August 18, through Thursday, August 27, 1998. 

It will be held under the auspices of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 

and sponsored by many other institutions. 

The Fields Medals and the Nevanlinna Prize will be awarded during the Opening 

Ceremony on the first day of the Congress. This will take place in the International 

Congress Center Berlin (ICC); all other scientific events will be held at Technische 

Universitat at Berlin. 

Up-to-date information about all aspects of ICM is available on the following website: 

httpJ/elib.zib.de/ICM98 

which includes information about registration, abstract submission, etc. 

Details of the First Announcement is available on 

httpJ/elib.zib.de/ICM98/First Announcement 

Corr~spondence should be sent to 

ICM98@zib.de 

You may also write to 

ICM'98 
c/o Professor Dr J Winkler 

TU Berlin, MA 8-2 

Strasse des 17. Juni 135 

D-1 0623 Berlin, Germany 


